OCTOBER 18, 2010 . TKGA NEWSLETTER

common sanca solutions

Every Home Has Potential: We Can Help Realize Yours!

his summer we have spent much of our design efforts helping some of our valued clients improve or expand their existing homes. It is always rewarding when a previous client asks you to make their home better or to expand it to meet some new need.

n Snowmass, we have been busy expanding a home that we designed several years back in Horse Ranch and remodeling another previously-designed home at The Divide for a new client. Both have been very successful projects and the improvements made should increase their homeowner's use and satisfaction for years to come.



n Aspen, we are completing phase two of a fun condominium remodel that we started back in 2006 in a historic building in the Aspen Core and we are currently working on a new kitchen addition to a home we designed in the early 1990's on Ute Avenue and a bedroom addition to a historic home in the West End. Each of these projects were relatively small in nature, but big in lifestyle enhancement.

enjoyment of your home. We at TKGA want to help. We have the sensitivity and talents to understand your vision, to see the potential in your home, and to offer a common sense solution.

t is also a great time to make these kinds of improvements. Obviously, some modifications can be more expensive than others, but there are many simple and cost-effective things that can be done to better meet your needs, to increase the energy efficiency of your home, or to improve the livability of your home. Contrac-



tors are also still very lean and looking for new work to complete over the winter or next spring. We have decades of experience in working with the local general contractors and can offer guidance as to which contractor might be the best fit for your project, or we can work with you to get the best price for your project by evaluating several different contractors.

Please take a moment to look at our website for the other great things we have been working on during 2010 and look for a feature article about our firm in the March/April 2011 issue of Green Building and Design Magazine (gb&d).

Happy Fall,

Michael J. Bucchin AIA Theodore K Guy AIA, PE



